
Dear legislative committee,  
 

I am writing in support of SB283.  I tend to take a cautious approach to any uncertainty.  While there is still 
debate about the dangers of wireless, the reality of life is that science has limitations, and sometimes 
unknown harms either aren't easily measurable by scientific methodology, aren't measurable within 
the confines of current scientific advancement, or simply take years to become evident.  I say err on 
the side of caution.   
 

There is a preponderance of radiation in multiple forms in our lives nowadays.  To me, it is a no-
brainer to just say no to more radiation in our immediate environment, especially schools.  I would 
love to see all schools go back to using only wired access.  In my view, the potential benefits far 
outweigh the potential costs in this case. 
 

Thanks for consideration of my thoughts. 
 
Sincerely 
Tom Happy 
Eugene, OR 

 


